
Good morning:  To whom it may concern. 

 

    My name is Ivan Orozco I live in forestgrove Or.  Im a memer of the Orozco family whom 

operates an indoor arena in Cornelius Or.(The O's Stables & Arena) and Full supporter of the 

Charreria sport. I, my immediate and Charra family are against bill senate 835.   

 

    I'm a father of 5 and brother of 6.  We are a big family and we all(including mom/dad) are 

involve in the equestrian sport(Charreada)  our young members(sons,daughters,nieces, nephews 

and friends) of the sports is our future of our fast growing beautiful, cultural, and traditional 

sport.  In the two years that we have been involved in the Charreria I have seen more and more 

kids getting involved in the sport, kids and teenagers that might have gone different routs if it 

wouldn't be for our sport.  It keeps them away from tv watching violent game or movies or 

roaming the streets.  I have also notice that we Charros/Charreria generate a significant amount 

of income in our communities in many ways since equestrian sports and facilities are expensive 

to keep. 

 

 

    Please I ask you to take in consideration that if SB835 passes, it will affect our sport, ranchers 

and horse industry  dramaticaly even dough horse tripping is not necessary. We have the same 

right to Charrear/rodeo as any soccer, football, basketball players, and other sports do. 

 

Thank u 

 

Sinceraly  

 

Ivan Orozco 

 


